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The abuse carried out by the late John Smyth was horrific and support continues to be offered to survivors. The Makin review is currently looking

at the Church’s handling of allegations about his abuse, including the response of other organisations involved.

A formal complaint made to the National Safeguarding Team, NST, in June, that the Archbishop of Canterbury did not follow correct safeguarding
procedure when responding to an allegation against Smyth, has not been substantiated. The complaint referred to Lambeth’s response to
allegations which first came to attention in 2013 and information relating to the specific issues raised has been reviewed. Information relating to
a further complaint sent to the NST in August, about wider issues, has now also been reviewed and no safeguarding concerns have been

identified. All the information reviewed will now be sent to the Makin Review, due to publish next year, for further scrutiny.

Archbishop Justin is deeply sorry for the abuse that was carried out by John Smyth. The Archbishop has committed himself to leading the change
needed in the Church of England relating to safeguarding and is personally keen to listen to survivors and striving to keep developing and

learning in his own ministry.

Both the reviewers and the Church recognise that giving information to this review has the potential to be re-traumatising for victims and
survivors. Support can be offered to victims through the National Safeguarding Team'’s survivor engagement worker Emily Denne, who can be
contacted at emily.denne@churchofengland.org or do contact Keith Makin, the independent reviewer, direct at

keith.makin@independentreviews.live.
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